St Mary's R.C. Primary School Newsletter



Statement to Live by: "I can laugh and have fun "

E-mail: admin@st-marysrc-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Website: www.st-marysrc-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

6th October 2017



A HUGE thank you to Marie Church owner of Marie Church Cognitive Behavioural Services Limited, Richmond who very kindly donated office furniture to St Mary's which has provided a professional new look to our meeting room and PPA room.

Harvest Collection for Richmond Food Bank

Please pop an extra item in your food trolley this weekend for our Harvest Collection taking place over the next 2 weeks in school. All contributions will go to the local foodbank through St Joseph and St Francis Xavier Church.



Welcome Mass

Thank you to family and friends who helped us celebrate the new school year with our special Welcome Mass. The children's reading and singing was outstanding. The Mass was a calm, peaceful and reverent celebration with all the children displaying exemplary behaviour.

Sport's News

Well done to our Year 1 and Year 2 classes who attended the Multi Skills Festival at the end of September.

Our Year 5 and Year 6 football team took part in the football competition on Friday 29th September. Successfully reaching the quarter finals but lost on penalties to the winning team overall in the tournament.

Our Year 3 and Year 4 football team took part in the football competition today. They successfully reached the semi-finals but were beaten 1-0.

Well done to all our teams.

Headlice

Please remember to check your child's hair regularly to prevent the spread of head lice in school. For more information of effective prevention go to www.nits.net or email bugbusters2k@yahoo.co.uk

Macmillan Cake Sale

Excellent efforts from everyone for bringing in cakes for our cake sale in aid of Macmillan. A special thank you to Year 4 for organizing and coordinating. We raised a total of £179.04 Thank you to you all!

Star of the W

29th September 2017

Rec: Daniel R-S

Y1: Fave N

Y2: Henry W

Y3: Lucy P

Y4: Harry S

Y5: Matilda H

Y6: Lucie F

Awards:

Reading Challenge

Well done to all those children who took

part in the Reading Challenge run by the

library this summer.

their well deserved

assembly today.

efforts in reading

certificate in

everyone.

The children received

Keep up the fabulous

Lunchtime: Finn J



6th October 2017

Rec: George M

Y1: Drake H

Y2: Edward H

Y3: Duke H

Y4: Euan S

Y5: Robyn M

Y6: Edward E

Awards:

STLB: Summer-Jane

Lunchtime: Ayva M

Prayer For Everyday

Dear Lord

Show us the way to live our lives, Help us to help others and not wound with words. Help us to look beyond ourselves and not be

selfish,

Help us to share our kindness and patience and not our frustrations. Show us how to live your way

So that we may seek the Kingdom of Heaven

Amen



Rec: 97%

Y1: 97%

Y2: 96%

Y3: 93%

Y4: 97%

Y5: 90%

Y6: 96%

Whole School attendance figure for the week 95%













